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EASA discussed DOA issues with SAAU experts  
 

 
 
On 26 and 27 September, EASA organised a Design Organisation Approval meeting with the State 
Aviation Authority of Ukraine (SAAU) experts under the SAAU-EASA airworthiness convergence 
project, to provide SAAU experts an opportunity to understand from EASA DOA specialists how 
technical instructions with respect to DOA are implemented at EASA.  
 
The meeting was organised following the OJT on DOA audit, where two SAAU experts joined the EASA 
team on a DOA audit as observers.  
 
Altogether 10 participants from SAAU attended the meeting. 
 
 


